
 
To ensure all members to have a great experience at our courts, 

please adhere to the following: 

 Wear closed-toe shoes for your safety and a shirt 
for the sake of decorum 

 Supervise children closely - sticks and pucks can 
be dangerous if mishandled 

 Bring only NON-alcoholic beverages to the court 
 Use the courts for shuffleboard games only 
 Walk on the lanes BETWEEN the courts to keep 

our courts in great condition 
 Leave cigarettes and vaping devices at home 
 Keep pets outside the court fencing for their own 

safety 


